BAS FACULTY COMMITTEE REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE


The BAS Faculty Committee met Tuesday, May 8, 2012 at 1:00 p.m. in HTC 137 with an IAV connection in Pahrump.

Those present were: Bret Murphy, Mike McFarlane, Thomas Matula, Glen Tenney, Janice King, James Elithorp, Ed Nickel, Richard Kampf, and Diviesh Bhakta (Support Staff)

I. BAS Degree Applicants Reviewed:

Digital Information Technology

2 Accepted,
Land Surveying/Geomatics

5 Accepted, 2 pending on posting of degree.
Management in Technology
             7 Accepted, 1 pending on posting of degree.
Total Applicants Accepted:
             14
II. Application Form Reviewed

a. Changes to Application page:

i. Drop deadline dates from application page; the BAS program will do a “rolling” admission.

ii. The advisor will select the appropriate semester term for the applicant.
III. Online/BAS Program 
a. In order to promote the BAS program it needs to be 100% online.
b. Questions were raised if the BAS was achieving its original purpose or if the program needs to be refocused it. In order to facilitate discussion during the summer on this topic a online discussion group was created using Canvas. The purpose of the discussion will review and evaluate the outcomes and purpose of the BAS program in general and specifically the BAS-MT program. The results used to improve the BAS program and as part of GBC’s re-accreditation process.
